
From: TheSmthGrp@aol.com [mailto:TheSmthGrp@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2011 1:11 PM 
To: Muse, Andrea (TAX) 
Cc: Haskins, Mark (TAX); Mayer, Joseph (TAX); jdsiv@smithgroupva.com 
Subject: Local Tax Study 
 
Andrea, 
  
Following our meeting Friday and the discussion, I would like to include on our list of issues: 
  
 local government stamp selection for enforcement  
http://leg1.state.va.us/cgi-bin/legp504.exe?000+cod+58.1-3832   (paragraph 2) 
  
 Local government's who choose to impose a local cigarette tax and require the use of a local 
stamp should  adopt the same  stamp technology as the State. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Jeff 
  
  
Jeff D. Smith,III 
The Smith Group, Inc. 
4907 Augusta Ave. 
Richmond, Virginia 23230 
Ph: 804-353-2322 
Fx: 804-355-8986 
Cell: 804-240-0271 
Email: thesmthgrp@aol.com 
Website: www.smithgroupva.com 
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